
 
 

 

   
 

Posted: September 19, 2022 
 
NU Travel News: September 2022 
 
Concur: New User Interface is live!  
As of September 12th, users will see a new interface in Concur. Quick Reference Guides have been developed to 
assist with the transition.  
 
Enterprise rental program: located in SAPPHIRE   
The Enterprise rental program guide is now located in SAPPHIRE to help reduce fraudulent use of the University of 
Nebraska’s account numbers. Users can find a direct link on the NU Travel website. 
  
Book online-cost savings opportunity 


